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July 15, 2014

Via Electronic and US Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Tariff Revision Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing please find Liberty Utilities’ N.H.P.U.C. No. 19 Electricity revised tariff pages:
1, 53, 80, 86, 88, 92, and 97. Page 53 is a housekeeping change that removes some outdated language.
The revisions to pages 80, 86, 88, and 92 reflect the new Interconnection Standards mailing address for
Liberty Utilities and other minor corrections. Changes to page 1 and the deletion of page 97 reflect the
discontinuation of our GreenUp program pursuant to Order No. 25,638 in Docket DE 13-063.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

4’ //

Stephen R. Hall

Enclosure

15 Buttrick Rd, Londonderry, NH 03053
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